
Farm groups join lawsuit to support EPA’s glyphosate weedkiller re-approval

Commodity groups, ag retailers and others are seeking to intervene in a lawsuit filed in the 9th Circuit
Court of Appeals that challenges EPA’s interim approval of glyphosate.

Addressing the plaintiffs’ claims, the groups contend EPA’s registration review decision is scientifically
supportable and that the agency plans to finish its review of the chemical’s effects on endangered species
before it issues its final decision.

They also said glyphosate, the active ingredient in Bayer’s Roundup, has been “repeatedly evaluated” for
health and safety risks and, citing EPA’s decision, is “non-carcinogenic.”

The interim decision said glyphosate is “not likely to be carcinogenic,” but a press release said it was “not
a carcinogen.”

Read the original post

https://www.agri-pulse.com/articles/13115-epa-says-glyphosate-safe-to-use-probably-not-carcinogenic
https://www.epa.gov/ingredients-used-pesticide-products/glyphosate
https://www.agri-pulse.com/articles/13531-ag-groups-seek-to-intervene-in-glyphosate-lawsuit

